WAYF Server Maintenance Dec. 27 - Check Firewall Settings

The server wayf.incommonfederation.org will undergo routine maintenance on Monday, December 27, 2010. To prevent disruption of services, the server
(in Ann Arbor) will be cut over to a hot spare (in Indiana) on Sunday, December 26 at approximately 8:00 pm EST. The normal server configuration will be
restored on Tuesday, December 28 at approximately 8:00 am EST.

There should be no disruption of services from wayf.incommonfederation.org during this maintenance window. However, if your environment is protected
by a firewall, you may experience an issue unless you adjust your firewall settings, as described on this wiki page: https://spaces.at.internet2.edu/x/JwQjAQ

If you have questions, please send e-mail to incommon-admin@incommon.org.
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